
 

Dear Year 4 children, 

We hope that you and your family are safe and well. 

Things continue to be very different at the moment but there are still lots 

things that we can all be doing.  Remember the key sometimes is keeping busy.  

                   

                     
 

There are lots of PE workouts including Joe Wicks and your own choice of daily 

exercise.  

This is the work that all children are doing whether in school or at home. Your 

parents can collect a paper copy from school too. 

 

We understand you may be missing school and we are more than happy to 

receive any work, Austin’s Art or messages from you. Just send this in an email 

to the  children@manor.walsall.sch.uk address.  We can up your pictures on our 

school website for everyone to see. 

 

We don’t know what will be the next step, but we are looking forward to seeing 

you very soon. 

 

From everyone at Manor Primary School 

 

mailto:children@manor.walsall.sch.uk


 

 


